
 

                                2024 Christian Ed Annual Report 
        We are so appreciative of the support and overflowing love of our Denton congregation. Our Christian 

Ed committee was especially productive. Our committee members include Pastor Dorinda, Anna Rose 
Hamilton, Ashley Hamilton, and Barbara Morse. 

                                                          Adult Bible Study 

            Wednesdays in person—Lippert Hall 10:00 AM prayer service   10:30 AM Bible Study 

            Wednesday evenings on Zoom 7:00 PM prayer service   7:30 PM Bible Study 

 Our Bible study discussions are lively, informative and based on the word of the Lord. Our Bible studies 
included: 

• God Abides 
• Encounters In Prayer and Love 
• Twelve Ordinary Men 
• Twelve Extraordinary Women 

                                                       Church School 

         Church School meets in person each Sunday except for Communion Sundays. Currently we have            
between 4 and 8 children that attend with ages ranging from 3 to 12. 

         We used the Whirl All Kids series which includes lessons based on the Bible stories through June. 
Currently we started a new church curriculum (Spark House Lectionary) which coincides with the 
Lectionary. 

          Thank you to our dedicated and very talented teachers Ashley Hamilton and Barbara Morse. 

                                                        Vacation Bible School 

         Vacation Bible school met from 6:00PM to 8:00PM during the week of July 22nd Monday through 
Friday and on Lift Sunday July 28th. 

         “Seekers in Sneakers” Discover Jesus was the theme and our Bible verse was “I am the Light For the 
World Follow Me.” John 8:26 

 “Seekers in Sneakers” Discover Jesus VBS was a huge success. Thank you to everyone who helped and 
participated in the opportunity to teach the word of our Lord to our children and to each other. 

 Thanks also for all the special ways our congregation helps to support our Christian Ed ministry 

May the blessings of our Lord be with us always! 

Respectfully submitted, 

         Anna Rose Hamilton 

         Chairman Christian Ed Committee         


